FROBWAY

02 May 2019

Re: Robway RCI-4000 Obsolescence.

To whom it may concern:

RCI-4000 systems were manufactured and sold from 1995 to 2008. In 2008 the RCI-4000
Aus/EXx certification scheme ended and Robway was forced to stop manufacturing RCI-4000
systems.

In February of 2019 Robway announced that it will no longer be able to service existing RCI-
4000 systems after 31 July 2019 due to component obsolescence issues.

The Robway RCI-4100 system is the successor to the now unavailable RCI-4000 system.

Sincerely,

e

Jon Koval
General Manager

Robway Safety Pty Ltd 32 West Thebarton Road, Thebarton South Australia, Australia 5031
tel + 61 8 8238 3500 fax + 61 8 8352 1684 e-mail sales@robway.com ABN 99 568 505 482
www.robway.com



